



January 2024

Tax Exempt #: 95-6006040

Thank you so much for your participation in our wonderful Christmas Program. A special thanks for all your lovely cards and gifts for our teachers and office

staff. We really feel appreciated.

REMINDER: As colder weather approaches, be sure to label your child's sweaters and jackets. Thank you so much! ********

TAX SEASON IS APPROACHING!

Please give us plenty of time to email your tuition expenses for 2023. Our Tax Exempt Number is at the top of every newsletter. (Thank you so much for those families who I already have on my list!)

PLAY gives children a chance to practice what they are learning.

tlcpreschool196@gmail.com

CHAPEL NEWS

"Children Obey Your Parents"

Ephesians 6:1

Chapel dates - 11:40 am:

Wednesday the 10th Wednesday the 17th Wednesday the 24th Wednesday the31st

REMINDER:

PLEASE REPLENISH YOUR CHILD(s) EXTRA BAG OF CLOTHING. IT'S COOLER OUT AND THEY ARE GROWING! BE SURE TO LABEL ALL JACKETS.

FALL REGISTRATION IS FAST APPROACHING !!!

Returning children of TLC & Trinity Lutheran Church members will begin Thursday, February 1, 2024.

Registration will be opened to the community for the remaining spaces on Monday, February 12th.

Further information will be available in the February newsletter and on our bulletin board.

UPCOMING EVENTS

1/15/24 - Martin Luther King holiday - No School

HAPPY NEW YEAR AND BLESSINGS FOR GREAT HEALTH AND HAPPINESS THIS COMING YEAR!!